Women and Leadership Subcommittee

Senate ad hoc Committee for the Promotion of Gender Equity

Draft Minutes for March 28, 2007 meeting

A.  Attending.  Irene Frieze, Janine Janosky [chair], Janeace Slifka.
B.  Minutes approved for February 27, 2007 with the addition of those attending.

C.  Activities of undergraduate women in Student Government Board.   Janeace reported that student concerns about lack of women faculty will be more formally discussed next fall.   Those interested will be working with the Campus Women’s Organization.    Irene suggested they might also want to talk to the Women’s Studies Program about their Campus Climate Survey and long term interests in gender in the classroom. 
D.  Janine reported that a new AAUP report on women faculty was recently issued.

E.  What can be done about getting more women into leadership?   Janeace reported that there are very few people interested in taking leadership roles in Student Government.   People have to be recruited.   Janine has been interviewing people about this and had several suggestions:

1. Try to identify people early in their careers for long term mentoring.

2. Ask people interested in administration or leadership roles to self identify early in their careers.   Senior women on campus might then work with women who do self identify to provide long-term mentoring.

3. Sponsoring workshops that would appeal to women with leadership interests might be a way to identify future leaders.

F.  Next meeting.   Fall 2007.

…………………………

Minutes submitted by Irene Frieze
